		Increase Lapham Day at Aztalan, May 20
One of the earliest investigators of the ancient earthworks at Aztalan was Wisconsin’s pioneer scientist and scholar Increase Lapham. While doing research for his book Antiquities of Wisconsin, Lapham spent nearly a week at Aztalan at the end of June and early July of 1850. Although his brief visit did not allow him to fully understand the complexities of Aztalan, he was able to carefully map the area and do some small excavations. Not until the nearly 70 years later, in 1919, would there be more detailed archeological work done at Aztalan, using Lapham’s records as a guide.
On Sunday, May 20, 2012, Increase Lapham (in the guise of Lapham scholar and portrayer Rob Nurre) will return to Aztalan to speak about his work there more than a century and a half ago. Along with the main site, he will be focusing on the line of conical mounds which extend southwards from the town of Aztalan along the northwest portion of the site. Lapham will also be talking about his additional geological and meteorological research that he conducted while at Aztalan. After Lapham’s talk, there will be tours of the Aztalan site.
The program will take place at 1:00 pm on Sunday, May 20, 2012 at the upper parking lot at Aztalan State Park. Beginning at 11:30 am, The Friends of Aztalan State Park will host a pot-luck cookout at the park shelter. The program is free and open to the public, although state park admission fees apply. This event is being sponsored by the Friends of Aztalan State Park in conjunction with the State Historical Society’s May Archaeology Month. For futher information, contact Kurt Sampson at ksampson2@wi.rr.com For a full listing of upcoming events for the summer, see the Friends of Aztalan State Park website www.aztalan.us
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